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MEMORANDUM ON BEHALF OF TE RŪNANGA A RANGITĀNE O WAIRAU 

 

 

 

1. Te Rūnanga a Rangitāne o Wairau (Rangitāne) was offered the opportunity to provide 

further information to the Marlborough District Council in support of Rangitāne’s 

opposition to the East Coast Bylaw as the Bylaw is proposed.  The time frame proposed in 

which such information was to be provided was by 20 December 2021. 

 

2. This is not realistic given the nature and extent of Rangitāne’s obligations to consult with 

its own stakeholders. 

 

3. Rangitāne suggests that a more realistic date is 5 February 2021. 

 

 

Dated this 25th day of November 2021 

 

 

_______________________________ 

M J Radich for 
Te Rūnanga a Rangitāne o Wairau 


